Dear Commissioner

This is not really a complaint but more of a concern that the religious faithful of Australia have too much influence in the formulation of government policy and legislation.

It is bad enough that our elected members rely on their own private religious faith to assist them in deciding which way to vote in certain circumstances (eg: same-sex issues, contraception, abortion and etc.) but it seems that our country is becoming as saturated with cashed-up right-wing religious lobby groups as the United States of America. It is not democracy when a church or religious lobby group can influence politicians in order to have their religious doctrines ratified at government level and formulated into legislation.

I read recently that the Australian Human Rights Commission is undertaking a review of religious freedoms within Australia. I wish you great success with this review and hope that it will result in a reduction of church interference in government policy formulation and legislation creation. The Australian Government should govern for ALL Australians, not just the religious.

Regards

David Broughton
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